
 Code Compliance Inspections 
180 Isis Drive

Newburgh, NY 12550
914 584-1671

Dear Mr. Pelliccio,
 
RE:  Annual Fire Safety Inspections for Yonkers Public Schools Contract # 2024-00000156
 
The 2024/2025 Annual Fire Life Safety Inspections as required by the New York State Education 
Department expire on September 30, 2024. We would request that Contract # 2024-00000156 
mentioned be extended for an additional year under the same terms and conditions. We 
appreciate your consideration and we look forward to continuing to work with you.  

Sincerely,
 
Norman Downes
President 
Code Compliance Inspections
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